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As we dive deeper into the winter months, we wanted to review what to do when we experience
inclement weather.

There may be times when we will delay opening and on rare occasions we may have to close:

● Harmony Academy will follow the delay and closure schedule determined by the Lake
Oswego School District.

● Students and staff traveling to Harmony Academy from districts outside of Lake Oswego
should follow their home district’s directives. If your local school district is canceling
school due to weather, please stay home and be safe.

● Look to local news outlets for school district closures and delays. Use common sense
and your best judgment.

Notify the Harmony main office promptly if your student is unable to attend school due to
inclement weather. Email office@harmony.k12.or.us or call us 503-496-3929.
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